
 
 

 
 
 

June 1, 2020 
 

Azalea Gardens Middle School Instructional Focus  
The instructional focus of Azalea Gardens Middle School is for all students to show measurable growth in 

reading, writing, and learning for excellence through the implementation of a school wide focus on reading and 

writing across the content areas as measured by SOL scores, a common writing rubric, and STAR reading.  

 

 
Message from the Principal: 

 

Good evening AGMS Parents, Students, and Families, this is your principal, Dr. Kirk, calling 
with some information for the week of June 1, 2020. 
 
Learning Packet Submission. We are now collecting completed Learning Packets. Scheduled 
times to turn in learning packets are Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. 
If you are unable to drop of completed packets during those times, please email our Assistant 
Principal, Mrs. Frank, to make arrangements: lfrank@nps.k12.va.us.   
 
ParentVue. We are asking that all work, make up work for Quarters 1, 2, and 3, as well as the 
Distance Learning assignments, be submitted by this Friday, June 5. You can look in 
ParentVue to see your child’s assignment completion.  
 
Summer School. Summer school letters will be mailed this week and registration is now open. 
Summer school will be held virtually this year with classes being conducted on Zoom. All 
summer school students must attend the Zoom classes. There will be no paper packets. 
 
Final Report Cards. Final report cards are schedule to be mailed on June 24. You may see 
your child’s grades earlier by accessing ParentVue. Please remember, in order to pass their 
courses for the year, students must engage in the distance learning plan for the course. If 
students are not able to sign on virtually, paper packets are available. We are asking for 
students’ best efforts in terms of the work. Once again, all work is due June 5th.  
 
This information and more can be found on the AGMS website. You can also follow us on 
Instagram and Twitter #AGMSRockets. Plus, Coronavirus Newsletters have been published 
on the NPS website. Stay connected, stay informed, and please stay safe, healthy, and 
remember as always … 
 
Go………………………………………..Rockets!  
 

Azalea Gardens Middle School 

Message from the Principal 
Blast into Reading and Writing! 
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